
 
 

Thursday 18th October 2018 
Dear Parents 

TERM 2: High Down Upper School Choir 
 
I hope your child has enjoyed being in the choir this term.  Many of you will have heard the children sing at 
the end of our sessions – they are absolutely fabulous! 
The year 5 choir members are looking forward to our visit to Gordano next Thursday afternoon to sing This is 
me with schools from the local area and the visiting Jolaurabi choir. Wendy Sargeant will be conducting and 
was very impressed with our upper school choir’s singing when she joined us for rehearsal this week.  
 
TERM 2 There will be six rehearsals after school on Tuesdays 3:20 to 4:15pm  

1. 6th November 
2. 13th November 
3. 20th November 
4. 27th November 
5. 4th December      
6. 11th December 

Please return the slip below to the school office, or to me next Tuesday, if your 
child wishes to continue for term 2 but you haven’t already signed up and paid. 
There is no need to return the slip if you have paid for both terms 
 
I am delighted that the choir have been invited to perform again this year at the PENNY BROHN “The night 

before Christmas” Concert  6:30pm Friday 7th December @ Clifton College Chapel.  
Tickets are available now from www.pennybrohn.org.uk/event/christmas2018  £10 for adults and £6 for 
seniors and children, with all proceeds given to the charity. Last year’s concert was really special.  The 
children loved singing in the stunning College Chapel and the concert raised over £5000 for a local charity 
that has helped many of our friends, colleagues and family affected by cancer. 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
Contact email: supamusic11@outlook.com 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

PLEASE RETURN TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE for the attention of Sue Parker 
Child’s Name       Class   
 
I would like my child to continue as a member of the High Down Upper School choir and enclose 
Cash/Cheque for £15 Term 2     

 
Signature of Parent/Carer …………………………………………… 

http://www.pennybrohn.org.uk/event/christmas2018


 

 

 


